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Fiona Ajram

From: Marianne Wheatley 

Sent: 22 January 2018 11:31

To: PlanningPolicy NDDC

Subject: Local Plan

Dear Sirs 

 

I am writing on behalf of Compton Abbas, Fontmell Magna, Stourpaine and Sutton Waldron Parish 

Councils and have been asked to confirm that in response to Q29 of the consultation on the Local Plan: Do 

you consider that the land which is identified and safeguarded for the Shaftesbury Outer Bypass and the 

Charlton Marshall and Spetisbury Bypass should continue to be identified and safeguarded for such 
purposes? All of the Parish Councils confirm that this land should continue to be identified and 

safeguarded. There are continuing discussions which both the District and County councils are aware 

regarding a North/South strategic route and if the land currently identified for the purposes of these 

bypasses is not safeguarded the prospect of ever achieving an appropriate north/south route will be lost. The 

safeguarding of this land is therefore vital and the Parish Councils can not emphasise strongly enough that 

the land in question should continue to be identified and safeguarded for the purposes of the Shaftesbury 

Outer Bypass and the Charlton Marshall and Spetisbury Bypass. 

 

Please acknowledge safe receipt of this email. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Marianne Wheatley 

 

 

Marianne Wheatley 

Parish Clerk - Compton Abbas, Fontmell Magna, Stourpaine and Sutton Waldron Parish Councils 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




